
Chris Webb 
 

DPR,
When designing a Pesticide Notification System please be sure to implement a system with exact
addresses. The public needs/ deserves a system that is practical/ usable.
Thank you for your consideration & efforts to protect the community.
Chris Webb
Watsonville High School
Social Studies Teacher


